
Financial Aid-Thesis Program  

Qualified graduate students applying to the thesis program will be considered for 
teaching assistantships (TAs). These provide a complete tuition waiver (in and 
out-of-state) plus a stipend for teaching laboratory sections of undergraduate 
courses. The university stipend level for a TA is currently $4,500. All TAs also 
receive support during the summer, usually $2,250 plus tuition. TAs are generally 
required to devote 20 hours per week to duties assigned by the Department 
Head and Graduate Coordinator.  

 

TAs must be enrolled full time, for at least 6 credits in the spring and fall and 3 
credits in the summer. We know that this support is low; we are actively 
campaigning to the administration for higher stipends. Some graduate faculty 
offer additional support to their students through research grants. Salary and 
responsibilities are determined by the nature of the research project. In other 
cases, students receive Research Assistantships (RA's) instead of teaching. 
Teaching assistantships are awarded on a competitive basis. The graduate 
faculty will rank the candidates according to several criteria including GRE 
scores, grade point average, letters of recommendation, experience, and the 
selected discipline of the student. Usually the department will be committed to 
the financial support of selected teaching assistants for a period of two years, 
provided adequate funds are available and the student is making satisfactory 
progress toward the degree. Financial support will be extended for a third year if 
the student is making satisfactory progress towards the degree. In practice, this 
support is usually extended, so a regular status TA making acceptable progress 
can count on six semesters of support. Teaching assistants, as well as other 
graduate students, are expected to present themselves and act in a manner 
which is a credit to the teaching profession. This should include the wearing of 
appropriate attire during their periods of classroom instruction and adherence to 
the University's professional code of ethics.  

Other forms of financial aid may be available to some students in the form of 
fellowships or scholarships. For additional information, contact the Graduate 
Coordinator or the campus Financial Aid Office. 


